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I am writing to express my strong opposition to the high pressure gas pipeline proposed by Duke Energy for the 
Cincinnati area. I am not convinced that there is a need for such a large pipeline in the first place, but even if 
there were, it seems crazy to route it through areas of high population density given the risk (however small) of 
explosion and serious damage. 

I urge you to have the proposed routed re-assessed to be more appropriate. 

Thank you, 

Mary Chaiken 

6455 Grand Vista Avenue 

Cincinnati, OH 45213 

(paper version sent via USPS today) 
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